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Memo Week 3 

To: Dr. José De Anda, Dr. Javier Clause, Gabriel Rangel, Eduardo Parra 

CC: Dr. Nelson, Oliver Obregón, Rushit Hila, Edith Lugo 

From: Oliver Obregón, Rushit Hila, and Edith Lugo 

Date: 2/10/2008 

 

Team, 
 

  This week we have been making considerable progress. We learned how to download the TIN 

from the INEGI website and also how to information in the WMS. During this process we learned 

how to create the TIN for the Aguamilpa reservoir. Also we have started to review the Al Cajon file.  

  We meet with Dr. Nelson on Friday 8th. We were having problems with our TIN file as it did 

not match correctly with the image used on the Google Earth. But we were able to correct the 

problem and now the  TIN file that we created matches the aerial image of the reservoir.  

    

     Thank you for sending us the bathymetry files for El Cajon. That will be helpful data as we  

continue to work on this project.  

 

Hope to hear from you soon, 

 

Edith, Oliver y Rushit 
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